14 Charles Lane
New York, N.Y. 10014

November 27, 1973

To the Steering Committee of the Leninist-Trotskyist Faction

Dear Comrades,

The attached letter from Comrade Marcel was received
November 24, The tendency declaration he refers to will be
published in an upcoming SWP Internal Information Bulletin.

Comradely,

Mary-Alice
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November 21, 1973

To the Leninist-Trotskyist Faction
Copy to the United Secretariat of the Fourth Intermational
and to the Political Bureau of the RAL/LRT

Dear Comrades,

This is to announce the formation in the Belgian section
of a tendency supporting the Leninist-Trotskyist Faction on
the fundanental questions. I have attached the tendency declara-
tion to this letter.

I am in agreement with the program and aims of the Leninist-
Trotskyist Faction as listed in the ten points that constitute
the ITF platform. I do not at this time state my position on the
points that are under discussion but are not included in the
platform.

I ask that you read our tendency declaration with care
before responding, and take note of any differences that may
appear. I, for my part, see none.

Revolutionary greetings,

s/Marcel



